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100% of your donation will go directly 

to assist victims in the first stage of 

the disaster and later during long 

term recovery. Donate here: 

bit.ly/NorCalDisasterRelief 

 

The Diocesan Disaster Relief Team is meeting and monitoring the needs of those 

involved with the Kincade Fire in Sonoma County. St Paul’s, Healdsburg is focusing 

on pastoral care for folks that are inhabiting shelters, providing monetary assistance 

and basic care. 

 

In addition to your prayers, at this time monetary donations are the most helpful. 

We are also requesting the following types of gift cards: 

• Safeway 

• Visa 

 

You can mail the gift cards to The Office of the Bishop, who will coordinate 

distribution.   

  

The Episcopal Diocese of Northern California  

350 University Avenue, Suite 280  

Sacramento, CA 95825 

 

To donate online, visit: bit.ly/NorCalDisasterRelief 

 

Want to send a check?   

Make checks out to EDNC, with "Disaster Relief" in the memo line. 

The Episcopal Diocese of Northern California  

350 University Avenue, Suite 280  

Sacramento, CA 95825 

 

To sign up for our Diocesan e-News, which include fire updates, visit: bit.ly/dioenews 
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